

To Parents and Carers of Children in Reception and Years 1 and 2

11th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Earrings

If your child has pierced ears and wears earrings on PE days please ensure that they are able to either remove them for PE or are able to cover them with tape, as staff are not able to help children with this. Please provide either a small container to put earrings in, or tape, as we are not able to provide this.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Richards and Emma McGee

Phase Leaders Key Stage 1 and Reception

Richar

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Tel: 01604 751625











